
 

 

Address: 401 Broadway Ave, Gary IN 46402 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE: Lake County / State of Indiana Offer 

Applications for Flooding Relief for Gary Homeowners 
 

Lake County Homeland Security / EMA in cooperation with 

Indiana 211 and the Indiana Department of Homeland 

Security are asking Lake County homeowners impacted by 

recent flooding to submit their information through an online 

portal to help formulate a preliminary damage assessment 

and initiate the mitigation process. 

Submissions should be made here: 

https://in211.communityos.org/idhs-damage-assessment 

The portal is open for all Lake County residents with damage 

to report. Indiana 211 asks residents to utilize the online 

submission rather than calling Indiana 211, which is receiving 

a high call volume currently. 

Initial reports indicate more than 2,000 homes likely received 

damages, estimated to be several million dollars. 
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